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2016 National Trademark Expo Exhibitor Survey

In order to improve future National Trademark Expos, please take a few minutes to fill out
this survey. Thank you.

1. Please rate the following aspects of the Expo:
Excellent Good Fair Poor Very Poor
a. The facility
b. The hours of the Expo
c. Staff support provided to you prior to the Expo
d. Staff support provided to you during the Expo
e. Attendance
f. Response to your booth
g. Your overall experience as an exhibitor

2. Please provide any comments you may have about the National Trademark Expo,
particularly on how we can improve the event.
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Thank you! We appreciate your input.

The United States Patent and Trademark Office (USPTO) is conducting this survey to gauge
exhibitor satisfaction at the 2016 TM Expo. This survey is strictly voluntary, includes 2 questions
and should take approximately 3 minutes to complete. This information collection contains
requirements subject to the Paperwork Reduction Act (PRA). Notwithstanding any other
provisions of the law, no person is required to respond to, nor shall any person be subject to
penalty for failure to comply with, a collection of information subject to the requirements of
the PRA, unless that collection of information displays a currently valid OMB control number.



